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Representative Lehman:

Please review this amendment to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  I’ve
drafted the amendment so that rounding is to the nearest multiple of $1.00.  Is this OK?
Also, if the bill is not enacted by July 31, 2002, the in–text initial applicability date and
the base year of August 2001 will have to be increased by one year.
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